
Greetings,
I am writing in support of SB 791, Ranked Choice Voting (RCV). RCV positively enhances democratic representation in a number of 
ways. Primarily, it expands issue focus beyond simple two-choice options, and permits a greater, more accurate spectrum of voter 
representation. It is used by countries and cities with strong cultures and with healthy democratic systems.
Thank you,
John Wolcott


